
Request for Proposals
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Mississippi State Department of Health, Bureau of Public Water Supply will accept sealed proposals until 12:00 p.m. noon CST (Central Standard Time), Friday April 28, 2017, for the purchase of the following: Laboratory services for compliance with EPA Safe Drinking Water Act.   Detailed specifications may be obtained by contacting Thomas Long at (601) 576-7521, email  address:   thomas.long@msdh.ms.gov or at Mississippi State Department of Health, Bureau of Public Water Supply, Attn Thomas Long, P.O. Box 1700, Jackson, MS 39215-1700 in reference to MAGIC RFx#3120001069.  It is suggested that if you mail in a proposal, post it certified mail with a return receipt guaranteed. The Mississippi State Department of Health will not be responsible for mail delays or lost mail.  Proposals will be opened on Friday, April 28, 2017 at 2:00 p.m.

